
At a public meeting to be held Monday, October 25, 2021 at 6:00 pm, the Board of Directors of the W/J 
Metropolitan District will consider an increase in utility fees.  This meeting is open to the public.  If you 
have any questions regarding the 2022 Budget or the meeting please contact the District’s Accountant 
at Debbie@mwcpaa.com or 970.926.6060 ext 5. 
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